
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

December 8, 2024

Dear Forest Green Families,

K-2 Christmas Concerts
We are excited to invite you to Forest Green’s Kindergarten to Grade 2 Christmas Concerts,
which will be held on Friday, December 13 at 1:30 PM and 6:30 PM in the school gym. The
concerts will also feature performances by our Choir and Handbell groups, making it a joyful
celebration of the holiday season!

Doors open 30 minutes before each performance. For the afternoon concert, please be mindful
of bus zones when parking. Additional parking is available at the skating rink and along the
street. For the evening performance, students should arrive at their classrooms no later than
6:15 PM.

If your child is unable to participate in either the afternoon or evening performance, please notify
the school as soon as possible to help us plan accordingly.

Attire: Students are encouraged to wear their Christmas best for the concerts. Please have your
child dressed and ready when they arrive at school in the morning, as they will participate in
dress rehearsals throughout the day.

Fundraising Activities: The Fundraising Society will host a 50/50 draw and a bake sale. Baking
will be available for purchase 30 minutes before and after each concert. If you wish to donate
baked goods, please email the Fundraising Society at fgsfundraising@gmail.com.

Monday
December 9

Tuesday
December 10

Wednesday
December 11

Thursday
December 12

Friday
December 13

Christmas Cast
Practice @ Lunch

recess

Coding Club

Choir (Gr 3-6) @
Lunch recess

Handbells (4-6) @
Lunch recess

Hot Lunch (if
ordered)

K-2 Christmas
Concert @ 1:30

p.m.

Crafts and
Colouring (Gr 3 & 4)
@ Lunch recess -
Mrs. Meyer’s Room

K-2 Christmas
Concert @ 6:30

p.m.



To add a festive twist, we will hold a special draw for VIP front-row seating at the concert. To
enter the draw, simply make a donation of any amount to our Fundraising Society during the
event.

Forest Green Choir Singing at the Oil Kings Game!
We are thrilled to announce that our Forest Green Choir will be performing the national anthem
at the Edmonton Oil Kings game on Sunday, January 5, 2025! This is an incredible opportunity
for our talented students to shine on a big stage. Tickets for the game are $22 and can be
purchased through our Hot Lunch system. Come out to support our choir and enjoy an exciting
evening of hockey! We hope to see many of our families in the stands cheering them on.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2024/2025 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram.

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda

(Principal and Assistant Principal)

https://forestgreen.psd.ca/download/361874
https://www.facebook.com/fgdragonspsd70
https://www.instagram.com/fgdragons/
mailto:forestgreen@psd.ca

